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Governor Musgrove Announces $450,000 Grant 
For Town of Tutwiler 

 
 

Jackson, MS – Governor Ronnie Musgrove today presented the Town of Tutwiler with a 
check for $450,000 for the replacement of sewer lines.  The funds, in the form of a 
Community Development Block Grant, will be matched with funds from the USDA – 
Rural Development. 
 
“For our towns and cities to grow and prosper, we have to invest in infrastructure,” 
Musgrove said.  “This investment in new sewer lines will improve the quality of life for 
the people of Tutwiler and offer new opportunities to attract business.” 
 
The Community Development Block Grant is made through the Mississippi Development 
Authority. 
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